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Comments: First of all. You state that it is "my forest". IT ISN'T!!!, it belongs to all of us. Motorcycle riders and
ATV riders do more to provide funding than any other, through the purchase of our OHV permits. Don't remember
a hiker ever provide money to walk on the trails. Your proposal is ridiculous. Keep "our" trails open! Why not
organize work parties as a way to bring the community together and raise further awareness to taking care of
them.



